
 

 
                                                                  14-08-2023 

NOTICE  
 

It is for information of all the students, Teaching 

and Non-Teaching Staff of Murazar College that as 

per direction from the Government of Assam we 

have to plant Five hundred of Saplings from our 

institution under “Amrit Brikhya Andolan 2023”. In 

order to do the same a meeting is going to be held 

on 16-08-2023 at 1.00 P.M at Hall No: 03  

So, you all are asked to be present on the 

above Programme.  

 

               
                   Principal 

    Murazar College 

 

 

 


